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masses

Sunday
8a Quiet Mass

10a Solemn Mass
12p Latin Mass in EF
6p Sung Mass

Saturday

5p Anticipated Mass
7p Spanish Mass

‘Weekday Masses
M-F 7a

confessions

‘Wednesdays 5-6p
Saturday 3.30p-4.30p

after office hours
emergencies:

Call 1.866.456.2956

26 july 2015
seventeenth sunday in ordinary time (OF year B)
ninth sunday after pentecost (EF)

Throughout history, there have been those who have sought to separate openness
to procreation, which is part of the nature of the sexual act, from the unitive as-
pect of that same act. Until the last century, technology was such that doing so
was not always very easy. Today, though, numerous people have separated the
procreative from the unitive; sex is often chosen apart from the fundamental rea-
son for its existence.

Because ideas have consequences, this means that a whole host of things are then
possible: contraception, same sex activity, pornography, rape, and so on. Now,
not all of the things that follow are the same, but all of them are different mani-
festations of sexual activity taken outside of the context of procreation. In dif-
ferent ways, each can be said to be not in accord with the nature of the sexual act.

Divine revelation does not prescind from the natural. It elevates it. The original
unity of our first parents, the natural institution of marriage, coexisted in the Old
Testament with divorce, polygamy and other phenomena that certainly do not
figure into most people’s idea of “traditional marriage.” Christ, however, elevates
the natural institution of marriage into a sacramental covenant. The Christian
believer, in choosing marriage, chooses to enter into a vision of sex, marriage and
family life that is both natural and supernatural. The very clear teaching of Christ
is that marriage is indissoluble by any human power on earth, because it is a re-
flection of the eternal covenant of love God has for us.

As the Church has developed that original teaching over time, she has elaborated
a rich teaching on sex, marriage and family life. Even where, in some places and
times, a less than }fositive resentation of that teaching was common, that teach-
ing, in and of itself, has always been positive and life-affirming. But it is always
anchored to this idea of nature: what does the nature of the sexual act mean, and
what are its consequences? If sex is ordered to procreation, then the raising of
children in the faith requires a stable union of parents under grace. What God
has joined, men must not divide.

Fr Smith




3rd Marian Eucharistic Conference
November 14-15, 2015

Fr. Frank Pavone Fr. Wade Menezes

Priests for Life Fathers of Mercy

‘1 AM
G~ THE
I rea
WHICH CAME DOWN FROM
HEAVEN
SO THAT A PERSON
MAY EAT IT
AND NOT DIE."

JOMMN 6:4b -5

The first class relic of Pope St. John Paul Il

Fr. Joseph Wolfe

Tim Staples will be displayed

EWTN Catholic Answers

November 14 November 15

Doors open: 7:30 a.m. Doors open: 7:50 a.m,

Mass: 8:30 a.m.
Conference talks,
Lunch, Confessions,
Closing Remarks,
Meet & Greet: 3:40p.n

Mass: 8:30 a.m.
Welcome: 10:00 a.m.
Conference talks,
Lunch, Confessions,
Meel & Greet:5:40

For more information, please call (864)354-7160
or go to
www.meconferencesc.net
St Joseph’s Catholic School
General Admission $50, Youth $25

Saturday & Sunday lunches are included. All are required to
register by 7 November by mail.

sanctuary lamp $20
Donated by Jean Casey

“In memory of Bill Casey

. bread & wine $20
Donated by Jean Casey
= |, memory of Paul Casey

Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament, please contact Lisa Buss
at: adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
or call 1.772.215.7123. Hours in need of an adorer:

urgent needs:
Sunday 7a
Monday 4a
2nd Adorer Needed for

‘Wednesday, p
Saturday 3a

close the mills

The Greenville Chapter of the 40 Days for Life chose 12
December 2015, the Feast of Our
Lady of Guadalupe, as the target
date for closing the Greenville
‘Women’s Clinic on Grove

Road. This facility has ended the
lives of over 94,000 babies since
its opening in 1978 (according to
DHEC records). Untold women
and men suffer after making a
choice they can never reverse.
Please pray the rosary for this intention. Lift up this in-
tention in prayer. Visit www.closethemills.com or call
Ingrid 864.329.0044 for more information.

special donations: If you would like to donate bread and
wine, a sanctuary lamp, flowers or sacred music in honor
or memory of someone, please pick up a donation enve-
lope in the Narthex. Envelope can be dropped in the

collection basket or returned to Maria Rauch in the Par-
ish Office.

v altar flowers $200

Please donate!

\ choral music $300

.‘..4 £ '
o/ Please donate!

L)
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lighthouse media: CD’S cost $3. Please put money in

black box beside CD holder.
This week — Evangelizing Catholics
In this informative and ic presentation, Dr Scott

Hahn discusses why the New Evangelization is the
greatest priority of the Church at this time, and how we
are all called to share our faith. He shows how the Eu-
charist relates to explaining Jesus’ death and resurrection
and how St John Paul II’s call for a New Evangelization

must be based on the Eucharist.

women’s bible study meets on Tuesdays from 9.30a-11a
in the Knights building with childcare. Please join us in
our study of “Courageous Love. A Bible Study on Hol-
ness for Womer” by Stacy Mitch (available on Ama-

zon).

cyo will meet every Sunday in July from 7-9p in
Croghan Hall. All rising 9th-12th grade students are
invited to join us!

exciting dates in cyo:

31 July-Guys Night
15 August- Game Day

For more information contact Stephanie Lasitter at:
stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org

office of family life is looking for members to join
a Meal Train for those who are in times of need,
such as a new baby, a death in the family, a new
parishioner, an injury or surgery, etc. If you
would like to be put on the email list to be in-
formed of parishioners in need of meals, please
contact Stephanie Lasitter at
stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org.

Matthew 25:35 For I was hungry, and you gave
Me something to eat; I was thirsty, and you gave
Me something to drink; I was a stranger, and you
invited Me in.

guild of st benedict welcoming committee will
be having their monthly meeting on Thursday, 13
August at 4p in the Knights of Columbus build-
ing. If you have a bright smile, and a shiny per-
sonality and would like to share that while greet-
ing parishioners and visitors, please come and
join us. For more information contact Ginger
Calabro at

325.0716 or gcalabro@bellsouth.net.

religious education enrollment forms are now updat-

ed online or you may pick one up in the Parish Of-

fice.

Fees:

$50/student, $125/family maximum (before 22 Au-
st)

%léo/student, $150/family maximum (after 22 August)

Kj5-7 grade meets on Wednesdays 6.30-7.45p
Confirmation (grade 8 if RE taken in grade 7) meets
on Sundays at 8:45a-9:55a
http:/Avww.princeofpeacetaylors.net/?page_id=266

RE Open House is Wednesday, 2 September at 6.30p

baptism class: Parents desiring baptism for their chil-
dren must attend a Baptism Class. The next class will
be held on Tuesday, 11 August at 6.30p in Croghan
Hall Conference Room. Contact Gus Suarez to regis-
ter at 864.420.0497.

cyo retreat: In September, the Prince of Peace CYO
will be taking its very first parish retreat to Camp
Kahdalea in Brevard, NC. They will spend time get-
ting to know one another better, team building, ex-
ploring in the mountains, and most importantly,
deepening their relationships with Christ. We are
very excited to finally be able to offer this opportuni-
to the teens! The cost for the fall retreat, covering
lodging and all meals is $8o. Unfortunately, some of
the youth will be unable to attend due to cost. If you
would like to see as many young people as possible
take advantage of this wonderful weekend and want
to have a part in helping to form the future of our
Church, please consider sponsoring a teen on this
retreat by offering to cover their costs or praying spe-
cifically for one of the youth. The full cost is not re-
quired to be a sponsor. Please contact Stephanie
Lasitter for more information at 864.331.3905 or
stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org

~ POP
pe Ministry Fair
~ Sun. 20 Sept

W

ministry fair: Our Ministry Fair will be Sunday, 20
September after the 8a and roa Mass in the PAC.
Donuts and coffee will be served.
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welcome new parishioners:

daughter, Isabella.

co-ed adult volleyball practice takes place on
Mondays at 7.30p. As long as you are 16 years of
age or older, all skill levels are welcome. Practice
& games will be on Monday nights. Teams will be
formed for games beginning 14 September and
will run through 9 November. Final playoff games
will be 9 November. Call or email Johanna Best
for details at 864.616.8668 or
1998best@gamil.com.

safe environment: Under the Diocesan Charter
tor the Protection of Children and Young People,
Prince of Peace is committed that all ministries,
programs and operations affiliated with the Parish
are conducted in a Safe Environment. Prior to
serving as a volunteer with children at the school
or church, parishioners and/or parents must com-
plete a course in prevention education.

The training program the Diocese of Charleston
chooses to use is VIRTUS. Training sessions are
made available in your area by trained facilitators
who volunteer their time for the Diocese of
Charleston. You may take this class at any parish
in SC. To register for a session near you please go
to VlI'tUS.OI'g

Upcoming Virtus classes

Saturday, 22 August 112-2p at Prince of Peace

Tuesday, 18 August 6p at St Mary’s

In addition to attending a Virtus class, prior to in-
volvement, a volunteer must also:

¢ Complete Background Screening Forms

¢ Read & Sign the Diocesan Code of Conduct

¢ Read & Sign the Diocesan Abuse Policy.

All forms can be picked up in the Parish Office or
online at princeofpeacetaylors.net.

All forms and a copy of the Virtus certificate should be
returned to Safe Environment Coordinators prior to
volunteering. There will be no exceptions. Please re-
turn to:

Maria Rauch in the Parish Office for Church volunteering,
Jennifer Simpson in the School office for school volunteering,

no talent follies are on a roll: The No Talent Follies will
be on Friday, 4 September at 7p in the PAC. All non-
talented parishioners are invited to help assist or partici-
pate. Our next meeting will be on Saturday, 1 August at
11a . For more information call Jean Casey at 423.7010.

fellowshlp j{ outl/eaeh

offertory coIIectlon
19 july 2015

Envelopes # 382 $12,947
Electronic Deposits # 74 $7,274
Loose Cash $4,570
Total Offertory $24,791
Weekly Budgeted Need 25,000
‘Weekly Surplus/Shortfall $209
SVDP $818

women’s basketball will begin practice on Sunday,

2 August at 7p. The first game will be sth November.
This is open to women ages 18 and up. Even if you are
not sure you want to play, feel free to come practice
with us. Please bring insurance card with you. For ques-
tions, contact Maria Rauch at:

maria.rauch@att.net

church league basketball registration is open to
children from Ks-12th grade as well as men. Regis-
tration forms will be available in the Church office.
Deadline for registration will be Sunday, 27 Septem-
ber. Basketball representatives will set up registra-
tion tables after 10a and 6p Mass on 13, 20 and 27
September for families to sign-up. Practice will
begin week of 4 October. Games will start in No-
vember and end in February. If you are interested
in being a volunteer coach or a scoreboard opera-
tor, please contact Brandon Calhoun at 423.6600.

kingstree For back to school supplies, the Felician
Sisters at Kingstree would like for us to donate
socks, underwear and book bags for the children of
their ministry. We will collect these items from
Sunday, 26 July-Sunday, 9 August. You may place
your items in the wooden box with the sign in the
Narthex.


mailto:1998best@gamil.com.
virtus.org
princeofpeacetaylors.net
mailto:maria.rauch@att.net

Fr Chnstopher Srmth FCS Fr Rlchard Tomhnson FRT Fr Francisco Cruz = FFC OF- ordmaly form EF Extraordmary Form (Latin)

sunday
seventeenth sunday in ordinary time (OF year B)

ninth sunday after pentecost (EF)

2 Kgs 4:42-44; Ps 145; 10-11, 15-18 Eph 4:1-6; Jn 6:1-15
8a Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS)

monday
weekday (OF)
st pantaleon (EF)

Ex 32:15-24, 30-34; Ps 106:19-23 Mt 13:31-35
Ta Mass Joseph Barrieau+(FCS)

27 july

tuesday
weekday (OF)
sts victor |, innocent |, nazarius & celsus (EF)

Ex 33:7-11, 345b9, 28; Ps 103: 6-13 Mt 133643
Ta Mass David Holt+ (FCS)

28 july

wednesday
st martha (OF & EF)

Ex 34:29-35; Ps 99:5-1,9 n 11:19-27
Ta Mass Craig, Kristine Fortier, & Twins-L (FCS)
5p Confession (FCS)

[0a Mass Ronald Dickens+(FCS) Tp Novena
[2p EF June Ann Fabio-L (FCS)
6p Mass Hattie Miernicki+(FCS)
cyo 7p croghan hall svdp 10.30a croghan hall women's bible study 9.30a k of ¢ build
basketball 8.30p pac boy scouts 6p croghan hall basketball 5.30 pac

legion of mary 6.30p pop ed ctr
volleyball 7p

thursday
st peter chrysologus (OF)
sts abdon & sennen (EF)

Ex 40:16-21, 34-38; Ps 84:3-6a, 8a, 11 Mt [3:47-53
Ta Mass lan & Mary Fortier & Girls-L (FCS)

friday
st ignatius of loyola (OF & EF)

31 july

Lv 23:1,4-11,15-16,27, 34b-37; Ps 81:3-6,10-11b
Mtl3:54-58
Ta Mass Anthony Scachetti-L (FCS)

boy scouts 6p k of ¢ building

saturday
st alphonsus liguori (OF)
holy machabees & st peter in chains (EF)

I aug

Lv 25:1, 8-17; Ps 67:2-3,5,7-8 Mt 14:1-12
3.30p Confessions (FCS)

5p Mass Bill Sloka+(FCS)

Tp Spanish Mass (FFC)

basketball 5.30p pac
spanish bible 7p church quiet room

sunday 2 aug
eighteenth sunday in ordinary time (OF year B)
tenth sunday after pentecost (EF)

Ex 1624, 12-15; Ps 783-423-25,54 Eph 417, 20-24; Jn 62435
8a Mass Linda Standera+ (F(S)

[0a Mass Deceased Members of the Perone Family F(S)

[2p EF Mary DeCosimo-L (FCS)

6p Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS)

bounce 10a croghan hall
1o talent follies rehearsal 11a croghan hall
svdp in narthex

squires 1p k of ¢ building
potluck 1.30p croghan hall
basketball 7p pac

svdp in narthex

Sawve the date!

Votive Mass of the Foly Cuoss
and Celelnation of Fu Smith'
10th Quniversany of
Oudination to the Priesthoed.
Fuiday, 11 Septembier 2015 at 6p

cyo boys night 6.30p croghan hall

please pray for... Ruth Hunter, Ashley
Jones, Judy Whitehead, Gena Cunning-
ham, Elizabeth Murphy, Julie Mallory, Ted
Fremont, Marie Wareing, Stephen Muller,
Michael Remion, Jerry Welte, Katie Nardi,
Marie Robichaud, Sandra Zamora, Ron
Labbe, Jada Rene Haynes, Deacon Bob
Smith, Sharon Fisher, Janelle Hunt,
Bridgitte Gunnells, Rev Vincent Salamoni,
Tom O’Donnell, Brandy Greene, Parker
Longbottom, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannis-
ter, Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt,
William Cash, Ingrid Vest, Jack Reyes,
Kevin Stainton and Genevieve Cherrett,
Tom Donohue, Doris Pratt, Ron Schichtel,
Geri Jender, Sarah Williams, Kenneth
Price, Helen Pihokker, Jean Chow, Wil-
liam Hannan, Adele Robeson, Ford
Sweeney, Brian Tripp, Roland Mohesky,
Kevin McGavin, David Taylor, Bonita
Love, Helen Schwartz, Joan Rahaley, Ann
Gardiner, Aimee Bark, Carole Boysen,
Nancy Chandler, Pat Stewart, Stephanie
MclIntyre, and the Rowley Family.

*We will leave names on the prayer list for
two weeks; if you would like to keep your
name or the name of a loved one on the
list, please contact the Parish Office.

Elease pray for all those serving overseas:
yan Curry, Dustin Shane, James Hock and
Tyler Weekley.

*if you have a family member you wish to add,
please contact the Parish Office



new parishioners

welcome! Please pick up an Infor-
mation Packet and register as part of
our parish family. Various facilities
and services are available to our ac-
tive members, including use of the
church for baptisms, weddings, and
other sacramental events, as well as
parishioner status in parochial
schools.

active membership is determined by
the following criteria: Being properly
registered for a sufficient period of
time; faithful attendance at Mass on
Sundays and Holy Days; use of the
envelope system in regular support of
the parish.

sacraments Baptisms, Weddings

and Funeral Masses may be celebrat-
ed in the Ordinary Form (English) or
the Extraordinary Form (Latin).

baptism Call Gus Suarez for infor-
mation about the Baptismal Prepara-
tion Class. Baptisms are usually cele-
brated on the 1" Saturdays of the
month at 10:30a. You can call Gus at
420.0497 or e-mail him at:

baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org
rcia Contact Sean Chapman at

rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org for

information about adults becoming
Catholic.

marriage preparation Call Stepha-
nie Lasitter at least 6 months in ad-

vance of proposed wedding date
about Marriage Preparation Classes
and requirements for the Sacrament
of Marriage.

anointing of the sick Call the par-
ish office to receive this Sacrament

prior to surgery or when gravely ill

after office hours emergencies:
Call 1.866.456.2956.

parish office

Office hours 9a-4p M-Th, 9a-12p F
Phone: 864.268.4352

Fax: 864.268.3406

email:
parishoffice@princeofpeacetaylors.org
website: www.princeofpeacetaylors.net

clergy
Fr C}gu-istopher Smith, Pastor

268.4352
frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr Richard Tomlinson, Parochial Vicar
268.4352

richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr Francisco Cruz, Assisting Priest
268.4352
Deacon Robert Smith
908.7047
dbesmith@aol.com

administrative staff
Chris Bourne, Dir. of Admin. & Finance

3313908
businessmanager@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Maria Rauch, Parish Secretary

331.3901
maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Tina Hajducko, Bookkeeper

331.3907
bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

christian formation
Lara Pennell, Director of Christian Formation
3313919
lara.pennell@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Stephanie Lasitter, Director of Youth

331.3905
stephanie.lasitter@princeofpeacetaylors.org

music
Alan Reed, Director of Music

331.3904
alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Elizabeth Eger, Organist
3313906

O1'S.0f1;

elizabeth.e;

rinceofpeacet

and transform the world.

Brince of peace school
r. Michael Pennell, Principal

michael.pennell@popcatholicschool.org

Jennifer Simpson, Office Manager

jennifer.simpson@popcatholicschool.org
Schoo ice

331.3921

first confession & first communion
Lara Pennell 704.4639
confirmation
Stephanie Lasitter 551.8823

visitation of the sick & homebound
Alan Fritz 449.4636
annulments
Deacon Robert Smith 908.7047

facility reservations
Maria Rauch 331.3901

perpetual adoration
adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

extraordinary ministers
Alan Fritz 449.4636
lectors
Bob Mauritz 641.5265

respect Life
Tanya Wersinger 979.1856

knights of columbus
Howard Sparrow 414.7124

kofcqi84.sparrow@gmail.com

k of c squires
holytrinitysquires@yahoo.com

columbiettes
Trudy Hock 663.9796

nursery
Kim Drake 416.7967

boy scouts
Marty Yigdall 423.6541

bounce group for widows & widowers
Jean Casey 268.7554

financial & food assistance
St. Vincent de Paul Society 331.3937

prayer shawl ministry
Jeanette Kripinski 801.3078

basketball
Brandon Calhoun 423.6600

lucis via: catholic young adults of the up-
state

Ivgreenville@gmail.com

safe environment traininﬁ
Stephen & Margie Mazzitelli 469.6992

The mission of Prince of Peace is to share the fullness of the Gospel to all we encounter in our lives by
equipping disciples to create and strengthen a personal relationship with Christ. By the grace of God,
we are called to strive for personal holiness, participate fully in the vibrant life of the Church’s Tradition
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